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Micrel Incorporated’s Position Statement on REACH 

 
 
This statement is Micrel Inc.’s position regarding REACH, the European Community Regulation 
on chemicals and their save use (EC 1907/2006). The Regulation deals with the Registration, 
Evaluation, Authorization and Restriction of Chemical substances. The new law entered into 
force on 1 June 2007. 
 
Micrel does not produce substances or preparations which need to be registered according to the 
REACH regulation. Micrel’s products are ‘Articles’ as defined in REACH Article 3(3). There is 
no intended release of substances subjected as to REACH and therefore registration does not 
apply for our products. 
 
Suppliers of articles must provide recipients with information on SVHC (Substances of Very 
High Concern) if those are present above a concentration limit of 0.1% on an article level.  
Micrel products do not contain any of the substances listed on currently published SVHC List. 
 
Notification to the European Chemical Agency of articles containing SVHC above a 
concentration limit of 0.1% and above SVHC mass/volume of 1 tonne per year manufactured in 
or imported into the EU does not apply to Micrel, there are no SVHC substances in our  
products.  
 
As an environmentally responsible company, Micrel supports REACH and other legislations 
with the aim to improve the protection of our environment and human health and safety.  
 
Micrel will continue to monitor the REACH legislation to ensure continuous compliance.   
 
For additional information please contact Environ@Micrel.com.  
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